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Dear Parents,

Happy last day of school! I hope that you and your family have a relaxing and fun-filled summer planned.
We will miss all of our students this summer, but we are excited for the many projects that will be
happening here in the building to prepare us for an awesome 2024-2025 school year! We are in the office
throughout the summer so feel free to stop by if you have any questions or just to say hi if you are in the
area. You can find some suggestions for summer work from teachers HERE. We would not want our
students to forget all that they learned this year so we hope they will take a few minutes each day to
practice and keep their skills up!

I also wanted to give another brief hiring update. We did hire a 1st grade teacher for next year. Her name is
Mrs. Janet Loos and she has many years of grade school experience. We are excited to welcome her to
the Crusader family! I will continue to keep you updated on hiring throughout the summer. As always,
please reach out with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your continued support of our school! Have a great summer!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner
Principal
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CruNews

Ahmed Abdelshafie Madelyn Keipert Lucas Pate

Wesley Ackerman Leo Krallman Audrey Pieczonka

Mckenna Bibbins Brady Kuebler Faith Rowekamp

Elijah Boemker Lexie Lantz Kyler Schumacher

Brady Burkhardt Ethan Lubbers Kenadi Sieg

Nolan Cammack Violet Main Averi Smith

Chris Crawford Jack Martin Michael Strunk

Elijah Duff Leo Massie Landon Vaniglia

Brad Galbaugh Chase McCubbin Logan Vaniglia

Andrew Hagedorn Dillon McMahon Noah VonHandorf

Sabrina Hoplight Jackson Medious Dominic Wilke

Luke Jankowski Geneva Miller Victoria Wilke



Lucas Jara Masen Miller Paul Williams

Mitchell Jump Joe Neuhaus Nolan Wolking

Eighth Grade Class of 2024
Congratulations to the 8th Grade Class of 2024! We rejoice in your
accomplishments and know that you are ready to face the new and
exciting challenges that lie ahead. Best wishes to all of you as you enter
high school. May your lives always be centered around Christ and the
Church.

The following scholarships were awarded after Mass on Thursday:

(3) $500 SHCS Booster Scholarships: Wesley Ackerman, Leo Krallman,
Dillon McMahon
(2) $500 SHCS PTO Scholarships: Kenadi Sieg, Dominic Wilke
$1,000 Kelsey Sorrell Memorial Scholarship: Kenadi Sieg
$1,000 Erica Ehlman Memorial Scholarship: Lexie Lantz

Various scholarship amounts awarded to the top 10% of those
taking the high school placement test at St. Henry District High
School: Elijah Duff, Luke Jankowski, Mitchell Jump, Ethan Lubbers, Chase
McCubbin, Kenadi Sieg & Noah VonHandorf

Carrie Williams Memorial
Scholarship
The Dwyer family was honored to attend St.
Henry Catholic School’s all school mass today to
award our second annual Carrie Williams
Memorial Scholarship to two outstanding St.

https://www.facebook.com/StHenryCRU?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZU4K8bbG7orIo1PEYod-WhzXI9i0pMcJyks-cxtUxB_yWIHWs0bcDGopU4x149OtTf_wWKYUwIo4Vkh1EbU17NcdGbSxFACk2eg-RcnX0EuhU9pG0_bBSD6cN7AJF0dsIrA-VX8FCAzmIa0zHah6dRbzqDSzk6IUIc0NKtMJz7mTLRWqFNFpksLcMuLTdjyrV_3sgNaGciIqtaMbdd5_7DB&__tn__=-%5DK-R


Henry students! Congratulations to Brooklyn and
Faith! Our family is so impressed with the love
you have for your education and how you choose
to show your faith in action in your everyday
lives. We know Mrs. Williams is smiling down
from heaven so proud of you both! Thank you so
much to all our applicants this year. We were so
impressed with everyone, and it was such a hard
choice! We’re looking forward to awarding even
more scholarships in the years to come.

Summer Bingo Sign
Up

Tuition Discount
Did you know that you can work Reds games, Bengals games, and concerts and get money
toward your tuition at participating Diocese of Covington schools, including high school? It is a
great way to knock off some tuition costs and we are looking for more volunteers! There is no
minimum — work as much as you want and other family members can do it too! Sign ups are
starting now! Contact Josh Wallace, poststthomas@gmail.com for more information.

Upcoming Events
Memorial Day Tradition
It has long been a tradition of parishioners, school
families, and friends to watch the Erlanger/Elsmere
Memorial Day parade in front of our church and
school. This year, the men of the St. Holy Name
Society will have coffee and donuts available on the
steps of St. Henry Church on May 27! Join us for
Mass at 8:00 AM followed by coffee and donuts! The
parade begins at 9:00 AM.

https://signup.com/go/rdyetiM
mailto:poststthomas@gmail.com


SoulCore is returning to St. Henry! SoulCore intentionally engages the whole
person in the sacred experience of the rosary. Integrating the prayers of the
rosary with core strengthening, stretching and functional movements to nourish
body & soul and encourage deeper reflection on the virtues. A gentle path to
grow in virtue and cultivate interior peace.

SoulCore began from a little “yes” to an inspiration of the Holy Spirit.
Founded in monotheism, one true God, SoulCore is based in Christian
meditation and encourages “filling” the mind & soul specifically with the life,
virtues and Word of Christ.

A movement all its own, SoulCore is not affiliated with any other fitness
disciplines. More specifically, it is not yoga, nor are yoga poses or Sanskrit
referenced at any time.

Our Lady’s desire is always to lead us closer to her son Jesus. As a Marian
apostolate, SoulCore imitates her in striving to draw others closer to Christ
through deeper reflection on His life and virtues in the rosary. Anything that



could potentially lead us away from Christ is counter to our mission.

There is no cost, but a freewill offering is accepted. Sign up today!

REGISTER TODAY!

https://signup.com/go/hrKStqC
https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/cheerleading


Save the date!Save your stuff!
Get ready to volunteer!

St. Henry Catholic Parish will be participating in the 127 Yard Sale this August. Our location is a
prime spot for the 127 Yard Sale and it takes a lot of work to make this event a success for our

parish. Chris and Amy Osborne are the organizers for this event and need your support.

This is a perfect opportunity for families that receive the participating tuition rate and eighth graders
or high school students needing service hours.

Watch for more details! Questions?
Email sh127ys@sthenrynky.com

Events in our Diocese
The Mission of Youth Ministry in the Diocese of Covington: To build and support widespread youth
ministry across the diocese to, with, by, and for teens, providing an intentional place for teens to
thrive in the life, mission, and ministry of the Church. 

“Planted in the house of the Lord we shall flourish and bear fruit.” Ps 92:14-15 
The pillars of diocesan youth ministry are unity, sustainability, and joy. 

Upcoming Events:

Junior HS Pro-Life Boot Camp (Day Program): Diocesan junior high school youth (5th-
7th graders) are welcome to register for the upcoming Junior HS Pro-Life Boot Camp Friday,
July 12 and Saturday, July 13, sponsored by the Franciscan Daughters of Mary. Please
RSVP by Sunday, July 7, 2024. To register and for details, visit online,
www.prolifebootcamp.org.
St. Vincent de Paul Service Day: Diocesan high school students (8th-12th graders),
college students, and family groups are encouraged to register for the upcoming St. Vincent
de Paul Service Day on Tuesday, July 16, 2024, the first of a series of service days

mailto:sh127ys@sthenrynky.com
https://www.prolifebootcamp.org/


(additional days and themes in development – contact Angie Poat to collaborate on
projects). Experience a transformative day of “walking in another’s shoes,” including service,
experiential learning, prayer, and reflection. Please RSVP by Wednesday, June 26, 2024, by
contacting Angie Poat, apoat@covdio.org, 859-292-1590, or visit
https://covdio.org/youth/#toggle-id-2

June 18 – CONNECT! Junior High Day at St. Barbara Church – Sterling Event Center
from 9:30 -4:30pm. Cost is $25 per child. Download permission form here. Payment
details coming soon!

REGISTER HERE BY JUNE 4

https://covdio.org/youth/#toggle-id-2
https://covdio.org/consentreleaseforms-3/
https://covdio.org/youth/


July 12-14: FULLY ALIVE! HIGH SCHOOL RETREAT ENCOUNTER. Faith. Hope.
Joy. For incoming 9-12 grade students. Sponsored by the Diocese of Covington and
located at Thomas More University. Cost is $50 per child. Register by July 1. See our
website covdio.org/youth/ for details.

https://covdio.org/youth/




Learn More & Register Today!

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0


If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

Upcoming Events
July 29-August 2: St. Henry Vacation Bible School, 9:00 AM-Noon
August 3: 127 Yard Sale
August 13: First Day of School; noon dismissal

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551

St. Henry Catholic School | 3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere, KY 41018 US

mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com
mailto:kwagner@sthenrynky.com
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